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Members gather on Zoom for Sunday service

Amid increased disruption to the day-to-day lives of many, FFWPU-UK seeks to provide national Sunday
services for the membership to attend service from the comfort of home.

Almost 200 members and children attended the first online national Sunday service held yesterday
(March 22nd) through the Zoom video conferencing platform.

As the COVID-19 worldwide pandemic heightens, FFWPU aims to provide our membership with
opportunities to receive inspiration and come together as a nationwide community.

Sunday's sermon was given by Chris Le Bas and was titled: "Consider the lilies of the field...". He said:
"The point is that we are in a position to do something more, we are in a position to be like parents.

"The key point is that we need to remind ourselves of who we are, and what our faith and responsibility
is."

The next online National Sunday service will be held on Sunday March 29th, again through the Zoom
platform.

Commenting on the recent events, Matthew Huish said: "COVID-19 presents a real threat to many
vulnerable people, and our collective commitment to social distancing and self-isolation will all
contribute to delaying the spread of this infection.

"While the consequences of these efforts may be uncomfortable, there are many great opportunities to be
grasped, especially considering the many tools available to us to remain connected.

"The fact that we can continue to use something like Zoom to worship together indicates that we can
continue to meet, to learn, to fellowship in unexpected ways.

"Our creative response to social isolation may result in deeper social connection and our self-isolation
may lead to self-introspection and even self-realisation."



